
NOTICE 
 

A regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Virginia Housing 
Development Authority will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, December 16, 
2021, on the first floor of the Virginia Housing Development Authority’s 
Headquarters Building located at 601 S. Belvidere Street, Richmond, Virginia, 
and via WebEx at 
https://virginiahousing.webex.com/virginiahousing/j.php?MTID=m97c1608298b9ede18a1e3c
85df9ce949 or by phone at 1-408-418-9388 (Access Code: 23402821360#).  
 
The Board may also meet during meals before and after the meetings on 
Thursday, December 16, 2021.  Public comment is to be received at the 
beginning of the meeting of the Board of Commissioners on December 16, 
2021.   Due to the COVID-19 pandemic all in-person guests are asked to wear a 
mask while in the building. Virtual attendance is also permitted using the link 
above.  
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